
 

 

 

Thursday 1st February 2024 

Dear parents/carers,  

Exciting news!  
The Scholastic Book Fair is returning to Pinfold Street.  

Tuesday 20th February to Friday 23rd February, the Scholastic Book Fair will be held in 

the hall after school until 4pm. Please collect your child/children first and then enter 

the school hall via the playground door (by Reception). 

There will be a range of books for all ages and prices start at just £2.99. Children will be 

able to spend their £1 World Book Day Tokens, which will be given out to all children 

on Monday 19th February.  

This year, the Scholastic Book Fair is cashless. No coins or notes will be accepted. There 

will be a card machine for you to pay by card. If you cannot attend the book fair but 

would still like to buy a book, there will be a link for you to pay online. Once you have 

paid and emailed your confirmation to us, we will give your child/children the book(s).  

More exciting news! 

We are holding a competition for children to be in with a chance of winning a £5 

voucher to spend at the book fair. To enter, children must design a book cover for their 

favourite book. They can be as creative as they want and use any materials they wish. 

Please ensure all entries have your child’s name and class on the back. Entries should be 

handed to Mrs Singleton or their class teacher by Thursday 8th February 2024.  

If you or your child have any questions at all, please feel free to call during school hours 

or email info@pinfold-st.walsall.sch.uk. I look forward to seeing you at the fair. 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Singleton (Miss Graham) 
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